
 
Chairman Zhang Jimin of WCC Visited Chairman Liu Zhijiang of Sinoma Group 

 
Mr. Zhang Jimin, Chairman of WCC and Mr. Wang Jianli, Deputy CEO of WCC visited 
Chairman Liu Zhijiang and other managements of Sinoma Group on January 9, 2014. On 
the meeting, they exchanged New Year Greetings and expressed continuing to deepen 
mutual all-round cooperation in future.  
 
“During the rapid development of WCC, Sinoma Group provided great supports to us and 
we hope both sides can continue to extend friendship and strength our cooperation”, said 
Chairman Zhang. Chairman Liu also expressed his gratitudes to WCC for its long-term 
trust and supports. 
 

 


